
 

 

 

 
 

615 East Michigan Street 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 
February 16th, 2016 

   
Via Email 
 
Dear Broker Dealer: 
 
Important news Marketfield Fund, Change in Distributor and Transfer Agent effective the opening of business 
April 11th, 2016.    
 

Name of Fund Class OLD CUSIP 

 
NEW CUSIP 

Effective 
4/11/2015 

Ticker 
(Unchanged) 

Marketfield Fund 

A 56064B878 89834E278 MFADX 

C 56064B860 89834E252 MFCDX 
I 56064B852 89834E245 MFLDX 

R2 56064B845 89834E237 MFRDX 
R6 56064B639 89834E229 MFRIX 

INVESTOR 56064B886 89834E260 MFNDX 

P 56064B662 89834E211 MFPDX 
 
Effective the opening of business April 11th, 2016, Marketfield Fund  (“Marketfield Fund”) will leave the MainStay Funds 
Trust and reorganize into the Trust for Professional Managers and will be distributed and underwritten by 
Quasar Distributors, LLC.    
 
Due to the change in distributor, Quasar is requesting the execution of a new dealer agreement for the Fund.   
    
Attached is a selling agreement for the Fund. In order to avoid an interruption in trading, please execute the agreements 
and return with the attached profile sheet to:   
 
 Quasar Distributors, LLC 
 Attn: Dealer Agreement Department 

615 East Michigan Street 
 Milwaukee, WI  53202 
 
For dealer agreement questions, please contact Quasar at dealeragreements@usbank.com, or 414-905-7961. Please 
note all future selling agreement requests should be sent via e-mail to Quasar’s general mailbox 
dealeragreements@usbank.com.   
 
The Transfer Agent for the Marketfield Fund will be U.S. Bancorp Fund Services, LLC beginning the open of business 
April 11th, 2016.  For questions regarding operations, you may contact the Transfer Agent at 800-236-4424 or 
brokerdealer@usbank.com 
 
As of this writing, TICKER symbols  will not change at all and NSCC Participant # will be 3293. 
 
In the interim, you are welcome to contact Andrew M. Strnad, General Counsel of Quasar Distributors, LLC at 317-264-
2513, andrew.strnad@usbank.com. 
 

 
Your prompt attention to this matter will be appreciated.   
        Respectfully, 
 
   
        

James Schoenike 
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